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Scott Matthews

From: Laura Foote <LFoote@2ndChurch.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 12:13 PM
To: Scott Matthews
Subject: Fw: Support for your special permit- Second Church in Newton

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 
Scott 
Please note this message from immediate abutters. 
Laura Foote 
Second Church in Newton 

From: Patrick Shanley <shanley.patrick.j@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 2, 2023 4:08 PM 
To: Laura Foote <lfoote@2ndchurch.org> 
Cc: Lauren Shanley <shanleylp@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support for your special permit  
  
Dear Ms. Foote,  
 We are Patrick and Lauren Shanley, your neighbors at 72 Highland St. We received your letter today and wanted to 
share our support for your new tenants and however else you might need to use your space in the future to support 
your church and maintain your building. We are sorry to learn you have to go through this special permit process and 
will support in any way we can.  
Sincerely,  
Patrick and Lauren Shanley 


